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12th May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Enrichment Week 22nd-24th May 2023:  
Robotics 

 
Further to the notification via ParentMail, I am delighted to confirm that your child has been selected to 
participate in the exciting Robotics 3-day event.  
 
Please be informed that this event will take place onsite, supervised by School staff. Normal break and 
lunchtime arrangements, as well as school buses, will remain in place. Arrival each morning must be 
prompt to allow activities to get underway. If your child would usually bring a packed lunch, buy from the 
canteen or receive free school meals, they should continue to do so as normal. 
 
All students are to report to IT2 each morning at 8:30am for registration and daily briefing. 
 
This 3 day event will involve coding games using a variety of software and then applying their skills to use 
our School robotics kit to achieve a series of challenges. The students will be assisted in their task by a 
group of Sixth Form leaders who are keen to mentor the younger generation of computing students. 
 
The normal hours of the school day will be kept and whilst students will be allowed to be in non-uniform, 
the usual rules with regards to behaviour and using devices will be upheld. Lunch and break will be at the 
normal times and the canteen will be open as usual. 
 
If you have any further questions regarding this event, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
Miss L Townes 
Robotics Event Leader 
ltownes@buckinghamschool.org 
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